
Macy’s February Highlights 
 

1. We had a big turnout at our Shakas Fundraiser this past month and would like to thank all who were able to 
make it to support! The students and staff alike had a blast eating and connecting with one another and 

watching some of us stuff our faces with spam masubi! Keep a lookout for our next fundraiser which we will 
surely love for all to support. Thanks again! 

 

 
 

2. The Spring Sports League is starting up in the month of March, our first game being the 9th at Montebello 

Intermediate. Our students have all been practicing hard and coaches are gearing up for game day as we start 
our new season. The sports participating are Boys Basketball, Soccer and Volleyball, with our amazing Cheer 
team to support them all! Attached is a schedule of the games in case you can make it out to support our Macy 
Knights! 
 

 
 

3. We all had a blast at the Griffith Observatory Field Trip!!! It was amazing to close out our astronomy 
themed month with this trip that was packed with beautiful views of downtown LA and the Hollywood sign as 
well as great information about our solar system and the world we live in. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the 
Samuel Oschin Planetarium show of "Centered in the Universe", leaving students in awe of the spectacular 

sights of our galaxy and how scientists have furthered our knowledge of our place in the universe! 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 
That's all the updates for now! Thank you all for your continued support of the after school program at Macy 

Intermediate! Have a wonderful weekend and Marvelous March! 
 

 
 

GO KNIGHTS!!! 

 

 


